
Central Bucks Lacrosse 2017 

The Central Bucks School District will be offering a pilot program for 7th and 8th Grade Boys’ and Girls’ 

Lacrosse for the 2017 spring season. CB Middle Schools will be combining teams due to facility 

limitations as part of the pilot program. The season will begin in mid- March and run through mid-May. 

Below is additional information regarding the pilot program.  Additional, specific information will be 

provided by coaches/athletic directors at each school's spring sports informational meetings. 

Clusters and Field Locations:  

Teams/ Fields  

* Tohickon Boys-  Tohickon  

* Tohickon Girls-  Tohickon 

* Lenape/Holicong Girls- Lenape  

* Lenape/Holicong Boys- Doyle  

* Tamanend/Unami Boys- Unami   

* Tamanend/Unami Girls-  Tamanend  

  

Transportation:  

* There will be a 2:00 dismissal and 2:15 bus departure from Holicong, Tamanend, and Unami  to their 

respective practice locations.  At the conclusion of practices the students from Holicong, Tamanend and 

Unami should be picked up at their practice locations.  There will be no return bus back to their respective 

schools. 

 

Equipment:  

* Students will provide the following equipment.  

Stick  

Pads 

Mouth guards 

Protective goggles (Girls)  

Helmet (Boys) 

Gloves (Boys) 

Cleats 

Water 

 


